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Happy Independence Day!   
Hope this newsletter finds everyone well. Hard to believe it is al-

ready Summer with above average temperatures and well below 

normal rain fall in most of the state.  I hope you and your families 

are enjoying the Summer and getting some much overdue R&R. 

The Chapter continues to provide exceptional educational pro-

grams for our membership thanks to the education committee.  We 

are also seeing continual growth in the chapter thanks to our mem-

bership committee and all of you that are encouraging our peers to 

get involved.  I would again like to encourage my fellow Facility 

Managers to look into Energy Star and Energy to Care program.  It 

is a great resource to benchmark energy usages and look to the best in class to see how we may be able to reduce our 

energy consumption and operating cost in our facilities. 

 

There has been a lot happening in the code world we all have to live in.  As you all are likely aware of CMS has adopted 

the 2012 edition of the Life Safety Code and the 2012 edition of NPFA 99 effective July 5th.   CMS and TJC will start   

surveying using the 2012 editions of these codes November 7, 2016. Also we have finally managed to get legislation to 

pass a bill  bringing Missouri up to date with most other states by adopting FGI guidelines as a reference and plans to  

update the DOH regulations.  This is a major accomplishment that we could not have gotten done without the support of 

our partners at MHA and Brad Taylor.  Thank you.  As I mentioned last quarter, we will be looking for volunteers to help us 

rewrite DOH regulations.  This will be your chance to get involved in the regulations we have to live by within our facilities. 

 

The ASHE Annual Conference kicks off Sunday morning with the Chapter Leadership Forum and Awards Luncheon on 

July 10th in beautiful Denver, Colorado this year.  I hope to see many of you at the conference.  This conference is a great 

opportunity to meet, fellowship with our Peers from across the country and keep updated in the world of Healthcare.  

ASHE always have excellent programs running concurrently, General Session, Exhibit Hall/Lunch and     General Ses-

sions with some dynamic speakers and some great lessons learned take a ways.  Don’t forget our regional breakfast on 

July 12th  from 8:00-9:15 am .  In addition to other than chapter updates from our Region, we will also hear from the candi-

dates running for ASHE Office. 

 

In closing I again want to thank you for allowing me to serve as your MOSHE President this year.   It is an honor and   

rewarding opportunity and experience.  Hope everyone can get out of the office and enjoy some family time this   

summer.   Time flies and the work will be there when you get back.  

 

Be Safe, 

Mike L. Bock S.M.A., CHFM 
2016 MOSHE President 
Director Facilities 
SSM Health St. Mary’s Hospital Jefferson City 

Member of ASHE since 1972 
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MOSHE is composed of healthcare support personnel from the finest facilities 
all over the state of Missouri.  With members statewide and numerous associ-
ate members, we are a concentrated membership of professionals  supporting 
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2016 MOSHE BOARD AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS/CO-CHAIRS 

First row from left to right:  Mike Bock, 2016 President; Scholarship/Nominating Chair, SSM Health—St. Mary’s Hospital Jefferson City; Mike Menzel, 2016 President-Elect,      
Director, Sponsorship Chair, Barnes-Jewish Hospital, St. Louis; Doug Ruble, 2015 Past-President, Hannibal Regional Healthcare System, Hannibal;  Keith Mosley, Secretary/
Treasurer, Hannibal Regional Healthcare System, Hannibal; Shawn Bailey, Director, Education Chair, Barnes-Jewish Hospital; Loie Couch, Director, Sponsorship Co-Chair, Barnes
-Jewish Hospital, St. Louis;  
Second row left to right: Terry Banister, Director, Education Committee Co-Chair, SSM Health—DePaul Hospital St. Louis.  Linda Marie Grawl, Associate Board Member, Zak 
Companies, Inc.; Paul Sabal; Associate Board Member, Bates, St. Louis; Brad Taylor, Advocacy Chair, ASHE Region 8 Director, St. Anthony’s Medical Center, St. Louis;  
Martin Grabanski, Communications/Marketing Chair, Capital Region Medical Center, Jefferson City; Debra Lueckerath, Membership Co-Chair, Veterans Administration, St. Louis;  
Third row left to right:  Peg Johnston, Membership Co-Chair, C.K. Power, St. Louis; Dawn Niermann, Education Co-Chair; Ross & Baruzzini, St. Louis; Rick Moravec, Golf     
Committee Chair, Mercy Hospital Jefferson, Crystal City; Fred Waldrop, Golf Co-Chair; Murphy Company, St. Louis; Don Brown, Sponsorship Co-Chair, Guarantee Electrical, St. 
Louis;  

MOSHE NEWS 
 
 

MOSHE has received the ASHE Platinum Level of Affiliation for the 5th consecutive year 
 

Advocacy News 
CMS has adopted the 2012 edition of the Life Safety Code  

and the 2012 edition of NPFA 99 effective July 5th 
 

The State of Missouri has adopted the FGI guidelines as a reference  
and plans to update the Department of Health regulations.  

 

ASHE Annual Conference 
July 10th—13th 

Denver, Colorado 
 

 



 

OPENING & CLOSING KEYNOTE SPEAKER 
 

 
 
 

George Mills, MBA, FASHE, CEM, 
CHRM, CHSP 
Director of Engineering 
The Joint Commission 

 
 
 

 
Coming July 2016 

Speaker and topics for the day 
Full program announcement available 

On-line registration begins July 
 

2016 ANNUAL GOLF OUTING & EDUCATION PROGRAM  
Monday, September 12, 2016 

Innsbrook Resort & Conference Center 
 

Sponsor a Team:  $850.00 per team—Sold Out! 
 

Sponsor a Function 
Includes Signage at Event; Dinner, Website & Newsletter Recognition 

 

Breakfast: $900 or Two $450 Co-Sponsors  

Lunch: $1,500 or Three $500 Co-Sponsors 

Drinks on Course: $700—Sold Out! 
 

4 Left  Beverage/Snack Tents: $300 each 

 

BBQ Dinner after Golf: $2,500 or Five $500 Co-Sponsors 

 

Bar Sponsor after Golf: $500 

 
Prizes: $500 Sold Out! 

 

Tee or Green Sponsor: $125 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Contact Barb Warneke for details on both events:  bkwarneke@gmail.com or 314.520.3954 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOSHE Member’s Night 

River City Rascals—June 9th 

Great evening of food, drinks and networking !!! 



 Thank You 2016 Partner with MOSHE Sponsors! 

Gold Sponsors 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Silver Sponsors 

 
 

April Monthly Sponsor 

 

2016 Education Programs 

January 6 
St. Louis—SSM DePaul Health Center 
 
February 3 
Columbia—Boone Hospital 
 
March 2—Joint program with SICHE 
Belleville—St. Elizabeth’s Hospital 
 
March 20-23 —ASHE PDC Conference, San Diego 
 
April 6 
St. Louis— St. Luke’s Hospital 
 
May 4 
St. Louis— Barnes Learning Institute 
 
June 1  
Rolla—Havener Center 

 
July 6—Webinar 
 
July 10-13 —ASHE Annual, Denver 
 
August 3 
Jefferson City— Capital Region Medical Center 
 
September 12 
Annual Education Program & Golf Outing 
 
October 12 
One Day Seminar—Forest Hills Country Club 
 
November  2-4 
Missouri Hospital Annual Conference Tan-Tar-A 
 
December  
MOSHE Meet & Greet Happy Hour, 


